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On January 27th at approximately 10:30PM, deputies with the Spotsylvania County 
Sheriff’s Office responded to a report of gunshots in the area of 5300 Whispering Woods 
Lane. Upon their arrival, they found a vehicle disabled on the sidewalk with multiple 
subjects standing around the car. After questioning the subjects, it was revealed that an 
18-year-old female was in the back seat with a gunshot wound to her torso. Deputies 
immediately began rendering medical aid to the victim. She was subsequently 
transported by ambulance to a local hospital. She is currently listed in stable condition. 
During the investigation, it was determined the victim was shot inside an apartment 
within the complex and that neither the victim nor the subjects claimed to have known 
who the suspect was. This investigation is ongoing and detectives are hopeful that 
witnesses will come forward. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 
 


